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Introduction: 
 

 

Guests and Inauguration: 

The program was graced by a distinguished team from KC Overseas Surat, including: 
 

1. Dr. Imran Surti – Academic Incharge 

2. Mr. Kulvinder Singh – Branch Manager 

3. Mr. Utsav Sehgal – Business Development Manager 

 

The event commenced with an inauguration ceremony led by Mr. M.A. Sheikh, the Training and 

Placement Officer, who delivered an engaging introduction and welcome speech. Following this, 

Honourable Director Mr. M.M. Dalchawal felicitated the guests with flowers, acknowledging 

their contributions and the importance of the topic. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



Program Structure 
The expert talk was structured into two sessions: 

First Session: 

Participants: Electrical, Mechanical, and Civil Engineering students. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Second Session: 

Participants: Computer Engineering students. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

A total of 131 students attended the event across both sessions. 

 

 



 

Keynote Speeches 

The program featured two key speeches: 

 

Dr. Imran Surti initiated the first session with a comprehensive presentation on the various 

overseas opportunities available for engineering graduates. His insights included information on 

international job markets, the skills in demand, and the steps students should take to prepare for 

such careers. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

           
 

 

Dr. Imran Surti Delivering speech 



Following Dr. Surti's presentation, Mr. Kulvinder Singh took over the session, elaborating on 

specific pathways for students to explore overseas education and employment options, including 

scholarship opportunities and application processes. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

Conclusion: 
The expert talk provided valuable information and motivated students to consider global career 

prospects. The feedback from participants was overwhelmingly positive, with many expressing 

appreciation for the insights shared by the guest speakers. This event has reinforced the institute's 

commitment to enhancing students' awareness of international opportunities in the engineering 

field. 

 
 


